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January 19, 1965

Mr. S. R, Moss

R#3

Bradford, Massachusetts
Dear Mr. Moss:

I received your DX report of January

This is to confirm that you received
between 2:22 and 2:30 a.m. on January

I would like to thank you for taking
to write,

Sincerely,

;S Bl ,

Ray S Allen
Technical Director

TELEPHONE 332-8644
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